AIGRWE
ount Uniacke

DRy ek

~ ‘November 26, 2023

Dear Folks:

- On behalf of the Uniacke Wishgivers, I would like to thank you for your generous
donation.

We were happy to be able to hold our events again this year, and the community members

came through with their support — it is because of your generosity that we are able to provide
Christmas groceries and buy gifts for the children, as well as help out with needs throughout the year.

Thank you again and Merry Christmas.

Sincerely,

Z/ ot a
Laura Middleton




